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March 23,2012

Halifax Regional Municipality
636 Sackville Drive,

Lower Sackville, Nova Scotia
B4C 283,

Attention: Mark McGonnell, P. Eng.
Development Engineer

Dear Mark

Re:  Traffic Signal at Hammonds Plains Road and Glen Arbour Way

The traffic study prepared by JRL Consulting indicates that a traffic signal is warranted at the
intersection of Hammonds Plains Road and Glen Arbour Way, a copy of this report has been
submitted for your review. We will engage Genivar to revise the traffic signal design

previously prepared to suit HRM’s present standards.

3 . . .
We are writing this letter to follow up our discussions regarding traffic signals, that upon

your approval we will begin installation of the signals this year.

Yours truly

M. Sooriyakumaran, P. Eng.

165 Hammonds Plains Road
Bedford, Nova Scotia
Canada  B4A 4C7

tel 902 835 9525

fax 902 832 2922




